
28 LIVINGSTON AVENUE, ROSELAND, NEW JERSEY 07068 

      

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

SATURDAY:  8:45 AM,  5:00 PM (VIGIL) 

              SUNDAY :  8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 NOON 

 DAILY MASS: 8:45 AM                                

  CONFESSIONS: Following the SATURDAY 8:45 AM Mass  
       Other times by appointment 

 
For BAPTISM and WEDDING: Please contact the Office @ 973-226-7288. 

OUR LADY OF 
THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 All Souls Day November 2, 2020 
 Candle memorials in remembrance for the 

souls who have died this past year.    



OUR LADY OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT                __        November 8, 2020 

Do You Need Prayers?  
The Prayer Chain is a group of parishioners who have 
committed themselves to pray for people in our parish or 
their families who have a special need for prayer. Call the 
office a @ 973-226-7288 or email patty@olbs.org with 
your prayer request and to be added to the prayer chain.  

MAIN OFFICE …….…………..……….… 973-226-7288 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION………............973-226-5251,                              

                                                                         973-226-6712 

PARISH FAX…………….….…………...…973-403-8871 

PARISH WEBSITE…………..................…www.olbs.org 

PARISH E-MAIL ADDRESS……..parishinfo@olbs.org 

TO CONTACT US BY  EMAIL: 
 
  

Msgr. Christopher J. Hynes                 msgr.chris@olbs.org       
Fr. Stefano Hong                                      frstefano@olbs.org 
Cathy Gibbons                                                cathy@olbs.org   
Donald Pennell                                                   don@olbs.org                                                
Patty Braga                                                      patty@olbs.org                                              
Elaine Styles                                                   elaine@olbs.org 
Kathy Pigott                                          kathypigott@olbs.org                                          

             TO CONTACT US BY PHONE: 

Welcome our newest member:  
Daniel Joseph 

Baptized October 24, 2020 
Congratulations  
Steven & Devin 

God Bless 

On the Feast of All Saints, children from 
our parish dressed at Saints, took part in 
the mass and taught us a lesson thereafter 
on the Saint they represented. 
 
 

        Georgina: is St. Faustina 
Nicholas: is St. Nicholas 

Elizabeth: is St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Joanna: is St. Teresa of Calcutta 



 
Saturday,  November 7 
Weekday 
8:45 am                       Special Remembrance Mass 
5:00  pm                          Joseph D. & Harriet Mc Kee 
 
Sunday,  November 8 
32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time                                       
8:00 am                                 Joseph D. & Harriet Mc Kee 
10:00 am                                            Elizabeth Lenihan 
12:00 pm                                                Salvatore Sacco                            
                          
Monday,  November 9 
Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
8:45 am                                                   Parish Priests 
                                                                                            
Tuesday,  November 10 
Saint Leo the Great, Pope and  
Doctor of the Church 
8:45 am                                      Florence & Joseph Corso                               
                                                       
Wednesday, November 11 
Saint Martin of Tours, Bishop & Martyr 
8:45 am                                        Frank & Ofelia Falgons                           
               
Thursday,  November 12 
Saint Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr 
8:45 am                                          Alice & Charles Lupke 
                              
Friday,  November 13 
Saint Francis Xavier Cabrini, Virgin 
8:45 am                                     People of the Parish                          
  
Saturday,  November 14 
Weekday 
8:45 am                                                           James Hilley 
5:00  pm                          Staehle & Carida Families  
                                                                                                          
Sunday,  November 15 
33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8:00 am                                                 Elizabeth Lenihan                        
10:00 am                           Bernard & Margaet Mac Cabe                       
12:00 pm                              Joseph and Grace Verderese             
  

PLEASE PRAY: 
Julia Soroko, Msgr. Peter J. McHugh, Erin Kate 
Reagan, Alberta Parisi, Skip Hess, Miguel DeCastro, Linda 
Fullerton, Lucas Villarosa, Susie, Alain, Elie, June, Roger, 
Patrick, Louis Saporito, Jr, Andrew Boyle, David, Anne 
Murray, Annemarie Magnoppi, Special Intention, Jeff, 
Christine Patton, James Caldwell, Terance Glynn, Peter C., 
Clara H, Barbara L, Ceclia, Robert, Sammy, Barbara R., 
Eileen, Dorothy, J.V., Ernesto DeGuzman, Kosta Tsanakos, 
Sr. Therese Ganly, Rosalee Tortoriello, Edmund Gerard 
Sherry, Bernice Baker, Theresa R, Rebecca Cox, Joanne J., 
Joanne M, Jacob Berard, Marie, Michael McHenry, Guy, 
Betty E, Bobbi Dugas, Michael, Dana, Mel Gulfin, Cathy 
Bianco, Lynn Murray, Bill Murray, Aiden, Ceil, Richard, 
John, Richard Terranova, Denis, Fred, Antoinette Rogers,  
Dale, Joyce, Claire, Carol, Lucas, Kevin, Judith, Tony, Jan 
Merino, Terry Trambulo, Peter, Special Intention.  

WE ASK YOUR PRAYERS FOR THE 
FOLLOWING MEN AND WOMEN WHO 
ARE SERVING OUR COUNTRY IN THE 
ARMED FORCES: Capt. Joseph Thomer , 
USAF; Airman Michael Traynor; USAF, CPL 

Joseph M. Venutolo (LaRiccia), US Marine Corps; Matt Tolliver, 
US Coast Guard; Lt. John Werner, US Army; Capt. Bill Morgan, 
LCPL; CPL. Michael Festa, US Marine Corps; LCPL Daniel 
Veltre, US Marine Corps; LTJG Dylan Pennell, US Navy; 
Stephen, US Navy;  Capt. Aaron Farley, USAF;  Lt. Calan Farley, 
USAF; and for all those involved in conflicts throughout the 
world and their families. 

This week the Sacramental Candle is 
fro Karen Flynn.                                

The Bread & Wine is for Deceased 
members of the Angelino Family. 

   SPECIAL REMEMBRANCE MASS   November 7, 2020 
  
Kathleen Kaczynski 
Liliane Antaki 
Prayers and Protection for unborn babies and their mothers 
Robert Rose 
Theresa Burke 
Timothy Caldwell 
Joan Tolan 
Deceased Members of the Dorchak and Meehan Families 
Deceased Members of the Canzanella and Goeller Families 
Delfina & Cipriano Baldo 
Salud & Pacifico Natividad 
Mary McFarland 
Santo Barretta 
Paul Colitti 
John Derites 
Special Intention 
Amendeo Scolamiero 
Frank Cappella 
Kathy Cappella 
Katie & Sebastian Di Martino 
Constantino Cardella 
Mariano Mannino 
Lucien Vessichelli 
William Ricigliano 
Robert Butler 
Gayle Susan Decker 
Diana Finnochiaro 

 Rest in Peace:   
                  Marie Yorlano        



             Weekly Collection: 
 

        November 1 :   $ $7,403.00 
 Proverbs 11:25 “ Whoever confers benefits will 
be amply enriched, and whoever refreshes others 
will be refreshed.” 

 
 
 

 Parish Giving 
Please consider signing up for our 
electronic giving program. It is safe, easy 
and you never have to worry about 
forgetting your envelope. You can sign up 
directly from our parish website.  If you 

have any questions, you can email Patty Braga at 
patty@olbs.org. This is an easy and convenient way 
for parish families to make their weekly offering.    

Food Certificates 
 
Food certificates to local supermarkets are on sale in 
the parish office. The proceeds from this  
sale - $5.00 for every $100.00 worth of certificates 
purchased – goes to help us feed the hungry.  We 
remember that the Lord said, “When I was hungry, you 
gave me to eat; when I was thirsty, you gave me to 
drink.”  Through the purchase of food certificates, you 
can help the parish serve the needs of the hungry.    

    THE LSEC CORNER 

                                 Attention grades 7-12!!! 
                  Our next meeting will be:                    
                     Monday November 9th 
                    From: 7:00pm to 8:30pm 
                Location: auditorium/church 
     Masks/social distancing required 
 Can’t wait to see you! 
                      Peace, Patty :)  

 
 
   

  
     
How does one express a concern directly to an       
individual who whether, unknowingly or knowingly, 
doesn’t fully implement the Protecting God’s      
Children (PGC) pr inciples? PGC is a prevention 
and awareness training at the parish level for adults.  
The focus is on identifying ways to implement a safe 
environment for children and vulnerable adults. 
 When one sees a situation that causes unease, several 
questions naturally follow: “What should I do?” 
“How do I approach the person?” What should I 
say?”  
 Through the PGC Program, we learn that by     
speaking with someone, we are “not accusing some-
one of being a child abuser, we are simply pointing 
out something of concern.” 
  Those of us engaged in the Church’s many forms of 
ministry must be willing to express concerns.  We 
must also be open to feedback from others.  It is     
important for us to view our actions through others’ 
eyes.  When we are willing to make changes, we, too, 
create an environment where the warning signs of a 
potential abusers become obvious, thus we become 
even stronger protectors of children. 
  You can register for a PGC class at www.virtus.org.  
If this is your first time taking PGC, some classes are 
offered virtually.  All volunteers that work with    
children are required to complete PGC, have a    
background check and complete a volunteer           
application.  PGC certification is valid for five years. 
   If you have questions regarding the safe               
environment program, I can be reached at            
kathypigott@olbs.org 
(source: virtus.org) 
 

In anticipation of “THANKSGIVING DAY,” Social Concerns 
Ministry will again be asking our generous parishioners, of 
OLBS, for help; however, like all   programs in these cautious 
times, we are eliminating the dinner bags. The Coordinator ex-
plained, due to the coronavirus, there are fewer volunteers at the 
food  pantry to assist with the tremendous amount of dinner bags 
donated, by OLBS parishioners, throughout the previous years. 
INSTEAD, a monetary donation to  purchase between 60-75 
“Roasting    Chickens,” would be greatly appreciated. The other 
thanksgiving food items, if needed, will be purchased by OLBS  
volunteers using your donations. 
LOOK FOR THE DONATION BOX IN THE VESTIBULE 

From our Music Ministry: 
Beginning this weekend we will 
sing the following: 
The Gloria 
The Psalm 
The Alleluia 
All Acclamations 


